Taxation Aid Committee
Tuesday, April 12, 2016

Rev. 4-12-2016
The meeting was called to order by Alejna Brugos, Chair at 11:01 AM in the Upper Town Hall.

Members attending were: Alejna Brugos, Ken O‘Brien, Joyce Gilmore and Dick Skinner
Absent: Linda Hawkes
Guests attending: Janet Hubner, Amy Wilson Kent

Ken moved to accept the minutes of 2-23-2016 as distributed, seconded by Joyce. Unanimous
vote to accept.

We discussed the Friends of Mendon Elders and whether we could use their 501(c)3 status to
accept donations. The Friends declined to be a conduit for donations to the Taxation Aid
Committee.

We discussed the Donation Form and made substantial alterations and agreed to have Joyce
explore the possibility of our group becoming a 501(c)3 organization.

We continued the discussion of the application for taxation aid form.

Assignments for the May meeting:
1. Dick will update the application for aid and distribute it to all
2. Alejna to review the request for donations form with Linda
3. Joyce to explore 501(c)3 status

The next meeting: Tuesday, May 10 at 11:00 AM in the Upper Town Hall
Motion to adjourn by Ken
The meeting adjourned at 12:30 PM

Respectfully submitted,
Dick Skinner



